
 
 

Page 1/1 

PUBLIC WORKS BUILDING NEW FUEL STATION 
INVITATION TO BID – REQUISITION NO. 2020-0625 
 
ADDENDUM NO. ONE (1) – DATED JUNE 9, 2020 
 
The information given in this addendum is in addition to or supersedes conflicting 
information to the invitation to bid and is hereby made a part of the request. 
 
 
Question #1: Are engineered stamped drawings required for the fuel tank foundation? 
 
Answer: No, engineered stamped drawings are not required by the City’s Building Department for 
the fuel tank foundation.  
 
 
Question #2: What size submersible pump motors will be required? 
 
Answer: 3/4 HP 
 
 
Question #3:   Is the exterior coating of the fuel tank to be white epoxy? 
 
Answer: Yes, the exterior coating of the fuel tank shall be white epoxy.  
 
 
Question #4:   Will the site be at sub-grade elevation? 
 
Answer: The site will be at sub-grade elevation ± 0.1 foot. 
 
 
Please be sure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form. 


